
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Every Monday is College Monday here at JMS. We encourage students to wear their favorite 

college gear on Mondays. 

 

This Tuesday, students will take the Language Arts interim assessment. This will let us know 

how well students are progressing to this point in the year.  

 

Attendance letters will come home with students on Monday. As a reminder, anytime your 

student is out, please send a note with them when they return. 

 

Spirit wear orders will be processed and printed this coming week. Deliveries should start in the 

next couple of weeks. 

 

Boys volleyball and girls soccer will play on Tuesday at home against Mendenhall and on 

Thursday at Eastern. The football team and cheerleaders will be back in action on Wednesday at 

Northwest.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


